

## Hillbourne Primary School

Headteacher

Mrs Laura Bennett BEd

Chair of Governors - Ms L Jepson

Kitchener Crescent, Poole Dorset, BH17 7HX Phone: 01202-692604

e-mail:

office@hillbourne.poole.sch.uk

website:

http://www.hillbourne.poole.sch.uk

'Every Child, Every Opportunity'

18th July 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

It has been so lovely getting to know you all the last few weeks and we are really excited for you to officially start big school in September!

Thank you so much to those who attended the Teddy Bear's Picnic – this was such a lovely event and I hope you enjoyed it as much as we did!

Due to previous feedback, we are giving parents the choice of their child starting school full time on either Monday, 15th September or Monday 22nd September.

This allows you to decide whether you feel your child would benefit from having a more gradual entry into school to make sure they feel happy, confident and successful in starting their journey in big school!

Please be advised that you will not be able to change your decision once the form has been submitted.

If you choose for your child to not start full-time until Monday 22nd September, they should be collected at 1.15 pm, Monday 15th-Friday, 19th September, after they've had their lunch.

Please complete the form below to let us know your decision:

https://forms.microsoft.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=g9Z3EtCgukioysuvBB46IlkAmIYEayFLoLffSkYBipdUNUJPU0xJMEFRQVFPSkRGNjU4ODVJQkEzSi4u

Best wishes,

Miss Matthew



